
       January 21 & 22, 2023

Our Lady of Lourdes
515 Sicily Avenue (Church & Rectory)

324 E. Corinth Avenue
(Parish Center & Office)

PO Box 90 (Mailing Address)
Ravenna, NE  68869

P A R I S H   C O M M U N I T Y   P A S T O R A L   S T A F F

PASTOR Father Richard L. Piontkowski  452.3109 (Parish Center)  452.3314 (Rectory) or 530-5803 (Cell)
Loup City Rectory - 704 North 9th, PO Box 626, Loup City, NE  68853  745.0315   (Rectory)

PARISH OFFICE MANAGER   Kathy (Cook) Vogt       452.3109  (Parish Center) or 996.4212  (Home)
K-12 DIRECTOR OF RELIGIOUS  EDUCATION AND PARISH YOUTH MINISTER

        Joan Clifton 452.3109 (Parish Center), or 380-5946 (Cell)
             Website:   www.oll-ravenna.com E-mail:  ourladyoflourdes324@gmail.com

Strengthen your servants who ask for your healing, O Lord
Guide and direct our doctors, nurses, pastoral ministers, and all who

serve as instruments of healing for our people...

Don Curtis, Dulcie Lopez,
Joe Psota

If you, or an immediate family member, is experiencing a serious health issue and wish to be included on this
list, please let us know. Names on the list will be taken off after one month, unless we are notified that the

health issue continues.

St. Mary’s
PO Box 134 (Mailing Address)

502 N Sycamore Street

Pleasanton, NE  68866

n

 

We Welcome All Our Visitors and Guests!

Mass Schedule
       January 21-29 2023

1/21 Saturday   5:00 p.m. +Ruth Roy
*7:00 p.m. *Mass at St. Josaphat’s

1/22 Sunday         *8:00 a.m. *Mass at St. Josaphat’s
               10:30 a.m. +Marvin Keaschall

1/23 Monday *********No Services************
1/24 Tuesday  8:30 a.m.   Bible Sharing at OLL
1/25 Wednesday   *********No Services**********
1/26 Thursday  8:00 a.m. +Kevin Chloupek
1/27  Friday  8:00 a.m. +Arlone Novotne

             §10:00 a.m. §Gary Carman

1/28 Saturday 5:00 p.m.   People of the Parish
              *7:00 p.m. *Mass at St.Josaphat’s

1/29  Sunday       *8:00 a.m. *Mass at St.Josaphat’s
              10:30 a.m. +Eva McKeon

 Our Lady of Lourdes
§Seneca Sunrise
*St. Josaphat’s at Loup City

   Diocesan Appeal 2023          OLL       Pleasanton
   GOAL     $17,689.00        $3,192.00
   RECEIVED (As of 1/16/23)       10,455.00          1,800.00
   # OF FAMILIES GIVING/GOAL          36/70             7/12

National Eucharistic Revival “The Sacrifice of Christ”
To begin to comprehend the tremendous gift offered by Christ through his Incarnation Death,
and Resurrection, that gift that is made present to us in the Eucharist, we must first realize how
truly profound is our alienation from the Source of all life as a result of sin.  We have abundant
experience of evil, yet so many of us deny the cause of much of that evil-our own selfishness,
our own sins.  As St. John wrote in his first letter, If we say, “we are without sin, “we deceive
ourselves and the truth is not in us.” (1Jn:8)

Theology on Tap
Is a gathering of young adults who are in their 20’s & 30’s. Join this Young Adult Community at
7:00 PM at Kinkaiders Brewing Co., 316 N Pine St., Grand Island.This is a great opportunity to
meet others from the area and grow friendships.Theology on Tap will meet the first Sunday of
each month through May 2023. These gatherings are sponsored by the Diocese of Grand Island
Office of Young Adult Ministry. Check out the 2023 Spring lineup at gidiocese.org/young-adults.
We can’t wait to see you there, and don’t forget to invite a friend! Flyers are at the doors.

National Catholic Singles
A Dating Retreat and Study Series for single Catholics! NCSC is hosting a FREE online
Dating Retreat with guest speaker Fr. Robert Spitzer (January 27 & 28). Over 400 single
Catholics from around the world have already signed up and we’re expecting 500+. Don’t
miss the opportunity to meet other like-minded singles and go deeper in your faith!
Starting the week of February 6th, NCSC will also be hosting a 6-week study series -
“Relationship Ready: A Single Catholic’s Roadmap to Marriage” that will cover topics such
as the meaning of love, communication, conflict resolution, male/female complementarity
and much more. To sign up for these programs, visit NationalCatholicSingles.com.



OUR LADY OF LOURDES
Weekend Offerings Received $1,816.00
EFT Received $1,247.50
Income budgeted per week $3,019.81
Budget for 7/22-6/23 $157,030.00
Building Fund $35.00
Building Fund EFT $435.00
Solemnity of Mary $55.00
Church in Latin America $30.00

ST. MARY’S PLEASANTON
Offering Received EFT $250.00
Income Budgeted per week $691.21
Budget for 7/22/-6/23 $35,943.00

My return to the Lord....for all His goodness to me

Our Offering to God
Last Week’s Collections

Mark Your Calendars!

Liturgical Ministers for the Weekend Masses

Parish/Committee Meetings
OLL CCW on

Thursday, February 2nd
at 6:30 p.m.

Saturday,Jan. 28 Sunday, Jan. 29

Hospitality
Todd & Kate Vanwinkle Lon & Maarilyn Bohn

    Lector
Kevin Vogt Ron Schuller

           Eucharistic Mnister
Kathy Vogt Shiloh Rager

Altar Servers
Ali Bock Ella Simon
Ebony Bock Lillian Bursaw

Jan. 21 5:00 p.m Mass at OLL
7:00 p.m. Mass at St. Josaphat’s

Jan. 22  8:00 a.m. Mass at St. Josaphat’s
 9:00 a.m. RE at OLL
 10:30 a.m. Mass at OLL

Jan. 25  6:30 p.m. CYO at OLL
Jan. 28  5:00 p.m. Mass at OLL

 7:00 p.m. Mass at St. Josaphat’s
Jan. 29  8:00 a.m. Mass at St. Josaphat’s

 9:00 a.m. RE at OLL
 10:30 a.m. Mass at OLL
 10:30 a.m. Mass at SMPleasanton

Latin America Special Collection
This weekend, Jan. 21st & 22nd, we will take up the Collection for the Church in Latin America.
Many people in Latin America and the Caribbean do not have access to church programs and
ministries because of a rising secular culture, rugged rural terrain, and a shortage of ministers.
Your generosity enables our brothers and sisters in Latin America and the Caribbean to share
in the life of the Church and grow closer to Christ..  Please be generous in the special collec-
tion. Envelopes are in your box sets.

CCW Fellowship
The CCW will be hosting an afternoon of Craft & Fellowship this Sunday, January 22 from
3:00-5:00 p.m. at the Parish Hall. Come enjoy an afternoon of crafting, snacks, and fellowship.
Supplies will be provided.  Flyers are at the doors.

World Marriage Day
In celebration of World Marriage Day, Bishop Joseph Hanefeldt will be presiding at an
Anniversary Mass on Saturday, February 11, 2023 at 5 p.m., at St. Mary’s Cathedral. All
married couples in the Diocese of Grand Island whose anniversary is divisible by 5 in the
years  2022-2023 will be honored at the Holy Mass. Please RSVP to St. Mary’s Cathedral,
308-384-2523, or email secretary@stmarysgi.com; or Glenda Stittsworth, 308-379-9325,
emailglenarch@charter.net, by February 8, 2023. A lasagna dinner will follow at Cathedral
Square. The meal is dine-in or carry-out. A free will offering is requested.

Day of Prayer for Legal Protection of Unborn Children
Is on January 23rd.  Pray for the legal protection of human life and do penance for the viola-
tions to human dignity through abortion.

Support Our Seminarians Day
Is January 31st.  Some ideas to show your support for them is to send them cards of encour-
agement, color and mail postcards of appreciation, donate amazon, walmart, or gas gift cards
forthem.  More ideas are listed on the flyers that are located by the doors.

Knights of Columbus
This weekend is the One Rose One Life campaign.  Cards and envelopes will be available at
the church. Please be generous and help support this worthy cause.

From Kearney St. James
A Marriage Immersion Retreat will be coming to St. James the weekend of Febuary 18 & 19.
The cost per couple is $150 for Saturday and Sunday.  Participants are responsible for their
own lodging.  Flyers with more info are at the doors.

Formed.org is still available.  Password is XXT4C6 for anyone interested.

Pro-Life with ArchBishop Lucas
The annual Pro-Life Mass sponsored by the NCC, which precedes the Nebraska Walk
for Life, is on Saturday, January 28th, in Lincoln at St. Mary’s Church at 9 am. This
year’s celebrant and homilist is Archbishop Lucas. Please promote the Pro-Life Mass
in your parishes over the next two weeks. Social media graphic here; parish flyer here,
sample bulletin/pulpit announcement here. This is the 50th Nebraska Walk for Life
and, of course, the first in our post-Roe America. At a time when the Nebraska Legis-
lature will be working on major pro-life legislation, this event is a great sign of solidarity
on behalf of the unborn and their mothers!

Look toward the Lord and be radiant: let your faces not be abashed.




